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Thank you for inviting the Royal College of Paediatrics and Child Health to comment 
on the above ACD. Please find our comments below. 
 
Because of licensing restrictions children under the age of 1 cannot be treated with 
one of the drugs and children under the age of 5 cannot be treated with the other. 
Because of a lack of information about effectiveness and/or side-effects in these 
groups 'at-risk' children may not derive potential benefit. Babies and young children 
with pre-existing respiratory conditions such as CF and bronchiectsis, or sickle cell 
disease, will not be offered drug treatment for influenza-type illnesses. Some of these 
children may have recently arrived in the UK and not have received immunisation.  
The College believes that they will therefore not have equal access to a potentially 
beneficial treatment. 
  
 
With thanks to: 
 
Dr Sheila Mackenzie, British Paediatric Respiratory Society. 
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